Re: Important - The complaint and the investigation

Christofer Edling Monday, 9 April 2018 at 08:53
To: Umut Ozkirimli; Ce: Andréa Bjork v

@) You replied to this message on 2018-04-09, 09:52.
! This message is high priority.

Dear Umut,

Just a brief update to inform you about the incidence report. In all honesty we are having difficulties in finding an
appropriate label for this incidence, but at least it is clear to us that it relates to inter-personal relations at the work-place
in which a least one of the parts experience deep discomfort. We have an experienced and impartial consultant
contracted, who will be briefed later this week and then start interviewing. Her report will determine if there will be
consequences, and what preventive measures need to be taken.

In the meanwhile, | have asked that the Marie Curie project implementation be continued, and that in this process your
worries about intellectual property rights should be taken very seriously.

Best wishes,
/Christofer



